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Coronation of King Charles III 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We will be having a special day in school on Friday 5th May 2023 to mark the coronation of 
King Charles III.  
 
We invite children to come to school dressed in red, white and blue. Please ensure they are 
wearing suitable footwear for playtimes.  

 
We will be holding a crown competition. Children are invited to make a 
crown and bring it in to school on Friday 5th May. There will be a prize for 
the winner of each class. 
 
For lunch, the kitchen will be preparing a ‘take away lunch’ to enable us 
to picnic outside if the weather allows. Please order this in the usual way 
on school money.  
 

During the day, we will be learning about King Charles III and the coronation. We would 
encourage families to spend some time together watching this historic event on Saturday 6th 
May. A reminder that Monday 8th May is a bank holiday and school will be closed.  
 
Kind regards, 

  
 

Lesley Schlanker 
Headteacher 
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